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“A most singular and whimsical problem, and its solution is its own reward.”







The Adventure of the Blue Carbuncle









                      November 2002

Dear Fellow Mycroftians,


We will, once again, be celebrating the holiday season at Joe and Elaine Coppola’s.  The address is 103 Kenny Dr., Fayetteville.  The date is December 15, 2002 at 2:00 p.m.  Since will be busy cooking the goose and Mrs. Hudson is out of town, please bring a dish to pass.  It will be best to call Elaine (637-0609) to make sure we have a well rounded menu, as well as letting her know how many will attend.


Do you have a new take on the one and only holiday story in the Canon?  Do you have something to share with your fellow Mycroftians in the spirit of the season?  We are sure to find something to discuss and the conversation is sure to be lively.


Come and share greetings of the season.


Hope to see you there where all friends of Sherlock Holmes are welcome.








Mysteriously yours,







The Mycroft Holmes Society of








Syracuse

“ ‘The goose, Mr. Holmes!  The goose, sir!’ he gasped.  ‘Eh?  What of it, then?  Has it returned to life, and flapped off through the kitchen window?’ “
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